
 
 

 

State Plan Amendment (SPA)  
for Targeted Case Management (TCM) 

 

The SPA for TCM (MO-23-0004 SPA) Developmentally Disabled Individuals 
Program administered by the Department of Mental Health (DMH) was approved 
June 22, 2023. It adds completion of the Health Risk Screening Tool (HRST) as a 
case management activity and allows for a Value Based Payment (VBP) for Division 
of Developmental Disabilities TCM providers. The TCM Manual will be updated to 
include the HRST. 
  
For additional information: 

 HRST or e-mail MODDHRSTProject@dmh.mo.gov  

 VBP or e-mail DMHDD.VBP@dmh.mo.gov 

 

 

6/30/23 

https://manuals.momed.com/collections/collection_tac942611/print.pdf
https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/hrst-project
mailto:MODDHRSTProject@dmh.mo.gov
https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/value-based-payments
mailto:DMHDD.VBP@dmh.mo.gov

